A message to all participants of the Pokémon Championships 2022-23 Philippine

Video Game Category

To the many players who participated in the Preliminaries on May 21 and the Main Competition
on June 3, we would first like to offer our heartfelt thanks. But we also realize there were more

than a few issues with our management of the events, and for those we sincerely apologize.

Still, these events gave us the occasion to once again see players from all across Asia show
their passion and love for Pokémon, and also gave us an invaluable opportunity to hear the
community’s voice and opinions.

Rest assured that we will take all of your feedback at heart, and that we will look for concrete

solutions towards making future official events meet your expectations.

Once again, we offer our sincerest gratitude to all of you who participated in these events, flawed
as they may have been. It is thanks to you all, and through your invaluable support, that this

competitive season could happen, and now comes to a close.

We have high hopes for the new competitive season starting on September 1st, 2023, and we

are looking forward to all the epic Pokémon battles you will show us through even more official

competitions!

Once again, thank you for your continued love and support of Pokémon.

June 8, 2023

The Pokémon Company



